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My name is Andreea Tufisi and I have owned and ran an adult care home for 10 

years. I support having 7 residents in an adult foster care home. I do believe that this 

change is much needed.  

 

The Medicaid rates are extremely low for our type of homes in order to be run and 

kept open. We need an increase in rates for Medicaid and an increase in number of 

residents in order for us to provide the care needed for the elderly population. Thank 

you for your time.  


